
 
 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

TOWN OF LITTLETON 
 

 

 

Notice is given that on Monday, June 13, 2022, beginning at the 6:30pm meeting 

located at Town Hall, 112 E. South Main Street in Littleton, the Littleton Board of 

Commissioners will hold a legislative hearing to solicit public comment on a 

proposed amendment to the zoning ordinances to rezone the following property: 

Parcel 0701630 located on Hwy 158 from Mobile Home Residential to Commercial. 

Details of the proposal are available for public inspection at the Littleton Town 

Clerk’s office. 

 

        

 
Josie G Jones 

       Town Clerk 


